
TROOP 64
BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA
February 18, 2008
Dear Parents:

The dates for this year’s Summer Camp are June 15 – 21, 2008.  We are returning to Salmen Scout Reservation this year in support of our Council’s camp. It has been a few years since we were last at Salmen for summer camp; however, all the boys are excited about returning. We will leave New Orleans Sunday, June 15th and return Saturday, June 21st. This year, the cost for each boy is $185 and $50 for each adult leader. There will also be a $50.00 dollar travel fee per scout that will be due as noted below. This fee is to be paid in cash.  The payment schedule for summer camp is as follows:



First Payment

$75.00


Due March 12th



Second Payment
$80.00


Due April 16th



Final Payment

$30.00 


Due May 1st


Travel Fee

$50.00 Cash

Due June 1st 
Please note that there are a handful of merit badge classes, or activities, which may have additional fees. They are: Archery, Basketry, Indian Lore, Leatherwork, Muzzle-loader, Rifle Shooting, Sculpture, Shotgun Shooting, Woodcarving, Space Exploration, and Horsemanship. The fees for these merit badges have not been finalized as of yet. We will let you know if there are any other classes that include additional fees.

As noted above, adult leader fees this year are $50. All leader fees will be due no later than April 16th.

We would like any family that feels the fees are not affordable, but still want their son to be able to go to summer camp, to please contact me, and we will work out some type of plan which will allow them to be able to attend.  “We will not leave any boy behind that wants to be at summer camp”.
Please note the schedule of upcoming events:


February 23rd – 24th – Pioneering weekend with Webelos – Neilson’s Farm, Mississippi

March 8th – 9th – Hiking & backpacking camping trip – Clear Springs Rec. Area, Homochitto National For., MS


March 30th – Spring Court of Honor

Thank you for your help and support of Troop 64 throughout 2007. We’re looking forward to a very successful summer camp at Salmen Scout Reservation this year.

Sincerely, 

Dan Brett
Scoutmaster T64

504-352-3293 cell

